
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

No School-April 18th & April 

21st-Easter Break

Scholastic Orders-Due April 
25th 

Zoo Field Trip-May 2nd 

Classroom Reminders
Please make sure your kiddos 
have an appropriate pair of 

shoes for the playground. With 

the weather changing, we will 
try to go outside every day. 

What we’re learning…
This week we began reading fairy 
tales, learning about the color 

purple and the oval shape!
Miss Katie came on Monday and 
she sang us a song about the 

Three Little Pigs and the Big Bad 
Wolf. We also painted pig faces 

on paper plates!
On Wednesday, we read Jack 
and the Beanstalk and planted 

our own beans seeds in cups. We 
will take care of them over the 

next few weeks and watch them 
grow!
On Thursday, we made our own 

porridge, just like Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears! We added 

cinnamon and sprinkles! It was so 
yummy!
We worked on improving our fine 

motor skills with a gluing activity 
called dot, dot not a lot. We also 

made beautiful butterflies out of 
coffee filters to display on our 
bulletin board for the month of 

April!

March 31st-April 4th 
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